
Hello!                                                                                                                                               
 
We hope that you and all your family are well. It’s been quite a while since we saw each other so we thought it would be a nice idea to 
get in touch. We’ve missed your smiling faces! 
 

After the Easter holidays, we hope to be able to provide some online content and musical activities for you -- even if that doesn’t 
involve your violins! 
  

Quite a lot of the activities provided might use a computer/iPad/tablet/Smart phone – but to be considerate to others in your 
household, it might be an idea to try and get hold of some headphones! 
 

Remember that music isn’t just about putting your fingers in the right place at the right time (tho’ that IS important) it’s about enjoying 
making sounds or creating a mood. It can also help distract you from other things that may be worrying you. 
 
Hope to “see” you soon (we might do a video for you!) and why not play the games from this link?      

Mrs Haberfield and Miss McKay              
https://www.bbc.co.uk/games/embed/bring-the-noise?exitGameUrl=http%3A%2F%2Fbbc.co.uk%2Fteach%2Fbring-the-noise%2Feyfs-ks1-music-play-it-bring-the-
noise%2Fz4sq92p 
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